
Special Town Meeting 

May 2023 

Article 7 

  

Third Fire Station Feasibility Study 

 

Article 7 is requesting the appropriation of $400,000.00 for the purpose 

of conducting a feasibility study for a third fire station.  In 2021 the Town 

Manager engaged a consultant to conduct an organizational and 

deployment assessment of the Saugus Fire Department.  One part of the 

assessment was to conduct a service demand analysis to assist in 

determining if there is an operational need for a third fire station. 

 

The funding source for this appropriation is a borrowing authorization. 


